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TODAY IS THE NINTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
Childcare for infants through 2s is offered in the Nursery at 9:15 

Sunday School Children (Preschool through 5th grades) start in worship with parents  

Junior Highers worship with parents  

Worship is at 9:30 in the Sanctuary 

Fellowship Time with Fair Trade Coffee Sale is in Logan Hall at 10:45 

 Chrismons making and training is at 11:05 in the Guild Room 

 

Mark Your Calendars for Upcoming Events 

July 

23   Al-Anon (10:15 a.m. Library) 

24   Mom’s Morning Out (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 

       Bible Study (10 a.m. Westminster Place) 

       Family & Children’s Ministries Movie  

Morning (10 a.m. Century Theatres, 1715  

Maple Street) 

25   Worship, Music & the Arts Committee (Library) 

26   Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (6:30 a.m. Prairie  

Joe’s Cafe) 

       Mom’s Morning Out (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 

27   Mom’s Morning Out (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 

28   Deacons’ Presbyterian Homes BBQ (12 p.m.  

James Room, Westminster Place) 

 

Welcome Visitors!! 

 

Please stop by the visitor table in 

the entryway for a gift and 

information about Northminster. 

 

Then, come to Logan Hall 

Fellowship Time!  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Call for Help with Deacons’ Back Pack Project 
 

The Deacons will be collecting donations in Logan Hall on 7/22, 

7/29 and 8/5. This year the Deacons have set a goal of providing 

40 filled backpacks to Evanston students in need. Cost of each 

backpack with school supplies will be between $80 and $85.  A 

donation, in any amount is greatly appreciated. Please make 

checks out to Northminster Church. Thank you! 
 

That wonderful time of year has arrived.  Yes, Back Pack 

season.  The Deacons will be collecting donations, in Logan Hall, on 

July  22nd, 29th and August 5th.  Backpack delivery, to Family 

 

Today! Fair Trade Sale in Logan Hall 
 

Don’t forget to look for the “Fair Trade” table 

during Fellowship Time in Logan Hall after 

the worship service. You can to stock up on 

coffee, tea and chocolates. 
 

If you would like to assist in this wonderful 

monthly mission program of Northminster, 

where we help support many folks around the 

world by purchasing sustainable, fair-wage 

coffee, tea, and chocolate, please contact Lori 

Hatton at 847-859-2307, email her at 

laurahatton@comcast.net, or see her 

today in Logan Hall. 
 

Learn more about the Presbyterian Coffee 

Project at http://northminpres.org/news-

events/ and click on “Fair Trade Sale.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children & Family Ministries: Movie 

Morning, July 24th 

Children of all ages are 

invited to join Children & 

Family Ministries for 

"Movie Morning" on 

Tuesday, July 24th. We 

will be at the Evanston 

Century Theaters on 

Maple Street watching 

the10 a.m. screening of 

“Paddington 2.” 

 Kid's snack packs are available for $5 at the 

concession stand. Admission to the movie is 

$1 at the box office. Come and join us! 

For more information, please email Family and 

Children's Ministries Director Meredith 

Rogowski. 

 

 

Deacons’ BBQ 

 

Everyone is invited to 

join the Deacons and 

the residents of the 

Presbyterian Homes at 

Westminster Place for 

the annual BBQ.  

Join us in the James Room from noon until 

1:30 p.m. on Saturday, July 28th.  This is  

a multi-generational gathering and  

a time for food, fun and fellowship. 

 Bring your family and friends! 
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